
February 22, 2024

(First Name) (Last Name)
(Address)
(City), (State) (Zip)

Dear (First Name),

We would like to extend to you our heartfelt appreciation for the unwavering support and trust you’ve bestowed 
upon us throughout the years. Since our establishment in 1931, we’ve strived to provide excellent service and care 
to our members. That care will be paramount as we strive to bring these two great organizations together. You may 
experience some glitches in the beginning but be assured that every change we are making is for greater 
benefit to our members. 
 
We are excited to share that Star Choice Credit Union will be legally merged with SharePoint Credit Union on 
March 4, 2024. However, Star Choice will continue to operate business as usual. Your accounts will remain 
unaffected, and you will continue to bank with Star Choice until the operational merge is completed. Meanwhile 
our leadership team is diligently working on integrating our operating systems, with conversion scheduled for 
Summer 2024. For the most up to date information please visit: https://www.starchoicecu.org/partnership.

Once the operational merge is completed, you and your family members will be eligible to take full advantage of 
all the financial services SharePoint has to offer. Soon, you will have access to 40,000 ATMs, 7 branch locations, 
additional loan products and services, and much more. 

	 • What does that mean? The legal merge will happen on March 4, 2024. Simply put, “legal merge” 
	 means the assets, liabilities, and capital of Star Choice and SharePoint will be combined. Star Choice 
	 members should continue to bank as usual at Star Choice. In the summer of 2024, we will combine our 
	 operational systems and become SharePoint Credit Union; at that time, you will have access to all 
	 SharePoint locations.
	 • Branch: Continue to visit your favorite Star Choice team at 10750 France Ave S. Bloomington, MN. 
	 SharePoint branch locations will not be available to Star Choice members until the operational merge is 
	 finalized in the summer of 2024.
	 • Cards and Checks: Continue using your debit cards, credit cards, and checks. They will be replaced in 
	 the future. We will ensure you stay updated; please anticipate communication in the months ahead.
	 • Online and Mobile Banking: Continue utilizing Star Choice online and mobile banking services. The 
	 transition to SharePoint’s platform is on the horizon; stay tuned for upcoming communications in the 
	 months ahead.
	 • Is your contact information up to date? Ensure you keep your address, phone number, and email up 
	 to date.

Thank you!

Scott Olson
President & CEO

Sincerely,
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